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Trawden Recreation Ground Consultation
Once Trawden Forest Parish Council have received transfer of ownership of the Recreation Ground, there are plans for works to be carried out on the Pavilion.  We would like your input onto the extent of these repairs or re-build and would appreciate you answering the questions below:
1. Do you agree that sustainable energy should be used, wherever possible to supply energy for the building?
Yes
No
2.
Yes
No
3.
Yes
No
4.
Would you like to see CCTV installed?
Yes
No
If so, to cover what aspects of the site?
5.
Do you think that the pavilion is fit for purpose?
Yes
No
6.
UPGRADE
REPLACE
7.
Are you involved in any of the user groups? (Please tick all that apply)
Trawden Celtic
Trawden Show
Dog Walking
Trawden Athletics
Recreation
Other
Do you think there is a need for an accessible toilet to be available at all times?
Would a lockable car park barrier be of benefit to the site?
Do you think that the pavilion would benefit from upgrading or replacing?

8. Are you interested in being part of the team who will manage the Rec? If so, please completed your details below:*
Name:

Address:

Email Address:

* By supplying your contact details on this form, the Parish Council will use this information for its intended purpose only and it will not be used for marketing any other Parish Council details or information.
This consultation is open from 17th October to 31st October 2024 and your responses can be completed online and emailed to a.waddington@trawdenparishcouncil.org.uk or left in the library or Old Rock Cafe.
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